
 SAVITRIBAI PHULE PUNE UNIVERSITY 

SCHOOL OF OPEN AND DISTANCE LEARNING 

ADMISSION PROCESS FOR 1st YEAR (A.Y. 2024-25) 

Regarding Admission of 1st Year to old students of SODL 

 

The old students of SODL i.e. students who have taken admission in the 

School of Open and Distance Learning in the academic year 2023-24 or earlier, 

and  

1) who have completed (passed) their old course and want to take admission in 

the 1st year of any course in the academic year 2024-25, OR 

2) who have not completed their old course and want to take admission in the 1st 

year of the same course in the academic year 2024-25, OR 

3) who have not completed their old course and want to change the course and 

take admission in the 1st year of the another course in the academic year 2024-

25, 

should first register at https://sppuoa.digitaluniversity.ac/ using their own mobile 

number and e-mail id. After completing the registration process, the students will 

get a new UserID in the format D24CC000_ _ _ _. Students should login to the 

website https://sppuoa.digitaluniversity.ac/ using their new UserID and can fill the 

admission form. For any assistance, the students can write to 

student.sol@unipune.ac.in. 
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